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CORRIGENDUM 
  
In Para 86, lines 1 to 4, should instead read: 
 
The IPPR has suggested that jobseekers from the EU could no longer have the right to enter 
the UK unless they already have a job offer. However, they point out, “there would be little 
to prevent an EU national from entering the UK as a visitor, searching and applying for jobs, 
returning home, and then if successful coming back to the UK with the right to reside as a 
worker.”103 
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